
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 17th June 2024 

 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 1. 
 
Monday – Whole School Lockdown drill. 
 
Monday – Cross Country (selected pupils only). 
 
Tuesday – Y6 Football Match (selected pupils only). 
 
Thursday – Y2/3 Football training. 
 
Friday – Y5/6 Football Match (selected pupils only). 
 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 17th June 2024 
3C – 93.98%               3W – 95.09% 
 
Congratulations to all year's threes on completing their first sports day at 
Brackenwood Juniors. Pupils completed all of their assessments over the last two 
weeks and we are very proud of them. We look forward to starting our new book 'If 
I were Prime Minister'. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th June at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
3C 
Florence  
Alice 
Isaac D 
 
3W 
Isabelle C 
Charlotte R 
Alfie R 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 17th June 2024 
4K – 95.83%               4M – 93.33% 
 
Next week, 4K will be attending Calday swimming pool for their swimming lessons. 
These lessons form part of the National Curriculum so all children will need to 
participate unless there is a medical reason why they are unable to participate. The 
lessons will consist of a daily session over a one-week period. The children will leave 
school every day at 12.45pm and will be in the water from 1.30pm-2.30pm. The 
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children will be back before 3.30pm each day. Please can you ensure that the 
children bring the appropriate kit to school each morning. Full swimming 
costume/trunks are needed (no long shorts or bikinis), a towel and their inhaler 
must be in school. All long hair should be tied back. There won’t be time for full 
showers. Children will quickly shower to rinse off. Therefore, no shower gels or 
shampoos please.  Please can we also ask that all PE kits are returned to school for 
PE lessons as some children have not returned these following Sports Day earlier 
this week. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss McKinney 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th June at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
 
4M 
Andrew 
Jack S 
Olivia 
 
 
 
4K 
Oliver K  
Lucy O 
Alex  
 
 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 17th June 2024 
5W – 95.83%               5WO – 95.83% 
 
We're very proud of the behaviour and enthusiasm of all our Year 5 children on the 
trip to Speke hall. We had a wonderful time and the children were a credit to both 
you and the school.  
 
We have a more straightforward week next week, but please remember the usual 
messages about PE kits, named jumpers/cardigans, coats and sun protection. 
 
Ms Webster and Miss Worthington 

 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th June at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Ben D 
Ella 
 
 



 
5WO 
Noah  
Millie 
Seb 
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 17th June 2024 
6D – 87.1%               6LW – 94.14% 
 
No updates from Year 6. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 28th June at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
6D 
Oscar L 
Sam P 
Charlotte A 
 
 
6LW 
Charly B 
Edie 
Holly 
 
 
 

 


